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Laura Dorbeck

From: Patricia Callaghan (Cllr)

Sent: 24 March 2022 15:26

To: Laura Dorbeck; Planning Planning; Patricia Callaghan (Cllr); David Fowler; Richard 

Cotton (Cllr)

Subject: Objection to Hawley Wharf Masterplan Site Minor-Material Amendments to 

Planning Permission ref: 2020/0362/P

As one of the local councillors from the Camden Town with Primrose Hill ward, I am objecting to the above 

amendment which I believe, if permitted will impact on the lives of nearby residents. 

 

I n the original planning permission it was stated (5.26) 

 

Such uses (of the site) should not result in congregations of people late at night which has the potential to cause 

general disturbance to nearby residential areas it goes on to state these will operate during market trading hours 

which are the present hours of trading and not those now being put forward. 

 

In my opinion if the longer hours were permitted, then the noise emanating from the site would cause considerable 

disturbance, which we are already getting complaints about, with the present allotted times. 

 

Thank you  

 

Cllr Pat Callaghan 


